

May 10, 2019

Music Student Service League (MSSL) Attn: Nelson Lo

Dear Nelson,

Thank you for your support of the Alzheimer's Association®. Your donation of \$410 which was received on September 14, 2017 is appreciated now more than ever. Alzheimer's disease is the only cause of death among the top 10 in America without a way to prevent it, cure it, or even slow its progression. In California alone, 590,000 individuals who are age 65 or older have the disease

Your gift allows us to continue in our mission: to eliminate Alzheimer's disease through the advancement of research; to provide and enhance care and support for all affected; and to reduce the risk of dementia through the promotion of brain health.

Your contribution today and every day are greatly appreciated by all of us. Please accept our heartfelt thanks for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Anne Grey Executive Director

Orange County Chapter

anne Street